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Christ  

Centered………….. 

 

     I spent a lot of time  preach-

ing revivals (camp meetings) 

during this past July and I 

shared the gospel with many 

wonderful folks.  During the 

course of revival I had several 

folks come to me and share these 

words:  “It is so easy to grow in 

my faith when I’m at this sacred 

place but when I’m in the world 

I act as the world!”  

 

We Christians do have a desire to 

live a life that is pleasing to God.  

However, the world hands us  

sinful  opportunities and be-

cause the flesh is weak we fall to  

temptation.   When we are in a 

good spiritual environment we 

have tendency to grow in our 

faith.  So as we begin this fall 

season it is my prayer that we 

will work to stay Christ   Cen-

tered.  So when do we feel close 

to God?  I have found it to be 

when we pray, study and wor-

ship. 

 

Prayer:  Talking to 

God…….Pray privately, with 

family, friends and church 

wide.  

 

Study:  Dig deep in the 

word……. Daily devotionals, 

family studies and Bible    

studies with church family. 

 

Worship:  Gather in His      tem-

ple……. Worship each week with 

your church family. 

 

Carlton 



Health Kit Items 
 

Preparing for ingathering: We will be making 
Health Kits. For each health you will need: 
 

 1 hand towel (15”x25” up to 17”x27” -no 
kitchen towels) 

 1 washcloth 
 1 comb (large and sturdy, not pocket size) 
 1 nail file or fingernail clippers (no emery 

boards or toenail clippers) 
 1 bath-size bar of soap (3 oz. or larger) 
 1 toothbrush (single brushes only in       

original wrapper, no child size brushes) 
 6 adhesive strip sterile bandages 
 $1.00 to purchase toothpaste 
 

Please place these items inside a sealed one-
gallon plastic bag. 
 

Note: UMCOR Sager Brown is now purchasing 
toothpaste in bulk to be added to health kits 
before shipping to ensure that the product 
does not expire before they are sent. 

 
Look for the tub in the media room marked 

UMCOR. 
 
LƴƎŀǘƘŜǊƛƴƎ ƛǎ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ ноΣ нлмн 

h¦w /W/hIb ǿƻǊƪŘŀȅ ƛǎ  Sept. 10 
at 10 am at 103 East Elm St. in 
Benton. They are in need of  
regular bars of soap, powdered 

laundry detergent and toilet paper. They also 
need new or gently used blue jeans,  
underwear and socks in all sizes. Please place 
these items in the CJCOHN box in the media. If 
you have any questions, please contact  
Margie Hughes, our CJCOHN board  member. 
Hunger Hike is scheduled for  October 13th. 
The registration forms will be in the Narthex 
as soon as they become available. 

Habitat for Humanity 
Apostles Build is in need of 
Hand Sanitizer, Wet 
Wipes, Water and   
Gator Aid. Please drop off 

your donations at the Habitat Re-Store at 124 
Market Street in Benton or at the Habitat 
offices at 404 West Maple Street in Benton. If 
you have any questions, contact Kathy 
DeWeerd. 

Invitation to the  

New Testament  
  

This in -depth Bible Study is 

modeled after the basic  

design of the Disciple  

Bible Study. Using Matthew's Gospel as 

a starting point for other New  

Testament writings, participants study 

afresh this story of Jesus to learn more 

about their calling to discipleship and to 

community. This eight -session study  

includes a participant book with daily 

reading assignments.   The group  

meetings include a video component that 

provides both interpretation and context 

for the biblical texts. The study will be 

led by Dolly Gillett.  

 

The group sessions will be on  

Wednesdays at 6:30 to 7:45 p.m., after 

the Spirit Suppers. They will start on   

October 2nd, and end on December 

4th.   The study is limited to 12             

participants. Advance registration is    

required so that the workbooks may be 

ordered and handed out before the first 

session. . The cost of the materials is 

$10.00. Please sign-up by Sunday ,  

September 15th.    Sign-up sheets are 

on the bulletin boards in the narthex 

and the Fellowship Hall.  



 
 
 
 
 

 

hŶŎŜǎ /ƭƻǎŜŘ 
aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ н 

ƛƴ ƻōǎŜǊǾŀƴŎŜ ƻŦ [ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅ 
 

{ƻǳƭ CƻƻŘ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅ 
Thursdays, 10:00 am 

Library Meeting Room 
Sept. 5, 12, 19, 26 

 
{ŀƭŜƳ tǊŀȅŜǊ DǊƻǳǇ 
Mondays, 6:30 pm 

Crusaders classroom 
Sept. 9, 16, 23 

 
²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅ 

Tuesdays, 7:00 pm 
Library Meeting Room 

Sept. 3, 10, 17, 24 
 

/W/hIb ²ƻǊƪŘŀȅ 
Tuesday, Sept. 10 

10:00 am - 2:00 pm 
103 East Elm, Benton 

 
CƛƴŀƴŎŜ /ƻƳƳƛǧŜŜ  
Thursday, Sept. 12 

6:30 pm 
Kaneraisers classroom 

 
!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝǾŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 

Thursday, Sept. 12 
7:00 pm 

Fellowship Hall 

!Ǌƪŀƴǎŀǎ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭ /ŀǊŜ Yƛǘǎ 

need: Individual toothbrush, toothpaste, 

shampoo, lotion, comb, writing pen,      dis-

posable razor, deodorant, and soap or 

shower gel. Items may be placed in the box 

in the Media Room. 

Our mission work continues. We 
have four charities that we help 
throughout the year:   UMCOR, 
Arkansas Children’s Hospital 
Care Kits, Rice   Depot Food for 

Kids and CJCOHN. There are lists of items 
that these groups need along with labeled  
boxes for these donations. Take a list and 
when you go shopping, pick up a little extra 
for one of these worthy charities. 

.ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ ŦƻǊ  
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

Blaine Fullington, Anne Beyers, Toni  
Blackford, Margaret Bagley, Leslie Younts, 
Peggy Wilson, Carol Rushing, Leigh Cross, 

Catherine Runyan, Michelle Hodges,  
Cummins Ratcliffe, Willene Deaton, Kelley 

Whitbey, Doug Wilson, Don Baer    
!ƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊƛŜǎ ŦƻǊ  
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ 

Richard and Susan  
Bondurant, Jim and  

Barbara Kane, Glen and Lynn 
Robinson, Don and Mary Jane 

Dove, Stan and Debbie Grimmett, Jon and 
Valerie Bryant, Jim and Irene Kane 
LŦ ǿŜ ƳƛǎǎŜŘ ȅƻǳǊ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ƻǊ 

ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ 
ƻŶŎŜ ŀǘ омс-ннунΦ 



Adventure Club starts 

up the first Wednesday 

of September. Following 

Spirit Supper, the kids 

gather for music from 

6:30 - 7:00 pm then divide up by ages 

for lessons from 7:00 - 7:45 pm. 

There are classes for all kids ages 3 

years to 5th grade.  

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking for extra help, subs 

and short term teachers in the kidõs 

wing. This gives our long term  

teachers a small break and chance to 

refuel themselves. If you would like to 

help with any age, please see Rachel 

Powell.  

 
 
 
We want to thank our church family for the 
calls, cards, visits and delicious food at the 
time of our father’s passing. Our family 
was comforted by the love and concern   
displayed by Salem UMC and its staff. 
Thank you to Curt, Lena and the choir for 
the beautiful music. Thank you, Carlton, 
Lydia and Neal for the long hours working 
on the memorial service. 
 ~The family of Rev. Harold Spence 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ 
ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ŘǊŀƳŀǎ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ  ƳƻǊƴƛƴƎǎΚ 

Our team takes the scriptures and brings 
them to life. There are sign up sheets in 
the Narthex and the Fellowship Hall or 

contact  
Lena Berry at 315-0629. 

Fill a Pew Sunday 

Sunday, September 15 

 

During the fall season there 

are a lot things going 

around that are contagious 

that you don’t want to catch! 

However, this fall we want 

you to catch something:  

 

EXCITEMENT………. 

 

Remember Easter and how 

exciting it was, why?         Be-

cause, the room was full. On 

Sunday, September 15 we are 

asking each member to 

bring someone with them. 

Let’s pass Christ on………... 



Game Night 14th at 7:00 
pm.  Bring your  favorite 
game and snack to share 
with others as we gather in 
the Fellowship Hall.  

     Every month, we come 
politely asking is there any 
way you could give a little bit 
more money? We have listed 
the many ways we make 

good use of your money, and repeatedly 
have said we donôt have enough money 
to support the Churchôs programs and      
missions. So could you give us a little 
bit more? 
     Sunday while sitting in the pew, we 
heard Carol discuss ñwant want give 
giveò as she very specifically listed a 
multitude of needs ñneeds needs ò for 
the Church. She very effectively found a 
way for us to give more money and     
receive values in return like fellowship, 
food and entertainment.  
     This is just a friendly reminder to 
help our Church finances by  
participating in the fund raisers  
discussed during our August 11 services 
as well as the other activities of our 
Church. These fund raisers should be 
supplements to our usual tithes and  
offerings. They are not meant to replace 
our normal       giving, they are meant to 
increase our contributions so we can 
fulfill the Churchôs obligations. 
  Finance Committee 

The Holiday Bazaar is Coming!  
November 16 is not very far away. We 
will need pies, cakes, candies galore. As 
well as the usual pickles, jellies and 
jams. Letôs not forget the crafts that 
many of you work on during the year.  
If you want to help set up on Friday, 
November 15th call Lydia at 316-2282 
or 317-1040 and let her know. She 
needs volunteers for the set up,       
cashiers, silent    auc-
tion and kitchen crew. 
There will be limited 
vendor space open to 
church members first, 
give Lydia a call.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sunday, September 29 is Youth  

Sunday. There will be one service at 
10:00 am. The youth will be  

leading the worship service and are 
very excited about it. Come out 

and support our teens.  

Due to budget cuts, we will be           
discontinuing the Upper Room 

devotionals. If you would like to       
personally subscribe call  

1-800-972-0433. 
The Daily Bread Devotionals will  

continue to be available. 



{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ м 
First Service, 8:45 am 

Sunday School, 9:45 am 
Second Service, 11:00 am 

 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ н 
[ŀōƻǊ 5ŀȅΣ /ƘǳǊŎƘ hŶŎŜǎ /ƭƻǎŜŘ 

 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ о 
Women in the Bible Study, 7:00 pm 

 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ п 
Spirit Supper, 5:45 pm 

Adventure Club 6:30 pm 
Youth, 6,:30 pm 

Cokesbury Singing, 6:45 pm 
Life and Teachings of Jesus  

Christ, 7:00  pm 
Praise Band, 8:00 pm 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ р 
Soul Food Bible Study, 10:00 am 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ у 
First Service, 8:45 am 

Sunday School, 9:45 am 
Second Service, 11:00 am 

Praise Choir, 4:00 pm 
Sanctuary Choir, 6:00 pm 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ф 
Salem Prayer Group, 6:30 pm 

Cub Scouts, 6:30 pm 
Boy Scout Troop 99, 7:00 pm 

 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мл 
Staff Meeting, 10:00 am 

CJCOHN Workday, 10:00 am 
Women in the Bible Study, 7:00 pm 

Boy Scouts, 7:00 pm 
 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мм 
Spirit Supper, 5:45 pm 

Adventure Club 6:30 pm 
Youth, 6,:30 pm 

Cokesbury Singing, 6:45 pm 
Life and Teachings of Jesus  

Christ, 7:00  pm 
Praise Band, 8:00 pm 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мн 
Soul Food Bible Study, 10:00 am 

Finance Committee, 6:30 pm 
Church Council, 7:00 pm 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мп 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

Wedding Shower for Casey Smart, 4:00 pm 
Game Night, 7:00 pm 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мр 
Cƛƭƭ ! tŜǿ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

First Service, 8:45 am 
Sunday School, 9:45 am 

Second Service, 11:00 am 
Praise Choir, 4:00 pm 

Sanctuary Choir, 6:00 pm 
 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мс 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

United Methodist Women, 1:00 pm 
Salem Prayer Group, 6:30 pm 

Cub Scouts, 6:30 pm 
Boy Scout Troop 99, 7:00 pm 



¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мт 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

Community Sr. Adult Activities, 10:00 am 
Community Sr. Adult Lunch, 12:00 pm 

Women in the Bible Study, 7:00 pm 
 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ му 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

Spirit Supper, 5:45 pm 
Adventure Club 6:30 pm 

Youth, 6,:30 pm 
Cokesbury Singing, 6:45 pm 
Life and Teachings of Jesus  

Christ, 7:00 pm 
Praise Band, 8:00 pm 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мф 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

Soul Food Bible Study, 10:00 am 
Cub Scouts Committee, 7:00 pm 

 

CǊƛŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нл 
Apostles Build, 7:30 am on site 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нм 
Hampel Wedding 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нн 
First Service, 8:45 am 

Sunday School, 9:45 am 
Second Service, 11:00 am 

Praise Choir, 4:00 pm 
Sanctuary Choir, 6:00 pm 

 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ но 
CJCOHN Business Meeting, 10:00 am 

Salem Prayer Group, 6:30 pm 
Cub Scouts, 6:30 pm 

Boy Scout Troop 99, 7:00 pm 
 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нп 
Staff Meeting, 10:00 am 

Women in the Bible Study, 7:00 pm 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нр 
Spirit Supper, 5:45 pm 

Adventure Club 6:30 pm 
Youth, 6,:30 pm 

First Aid for Youth and Elderly, 7:00 pm 
Praise Band, 8:00 pm 

 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нт 
Soul Food Bible Study, 10:00 am 

 

{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ну 
Scott Family Reunion 

 

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ нф 
¸ƻǳǘƘ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

Sunday School, 9:00 am 
Worship, 10:00 am 

Spaghetti and Dessert Cook-off Challenge, 
11:00 am 

Praise Team, 4:00 pm 
Sanctuary Choir, 6:00 pm 

 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ {ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ ол 
Salem Prayer Group, 6:30 pm 

Cub Scouts, 6:30 pm 
Boy Scout Troop 99, 7:00 pm 
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hŎǘƻōŜǊ  
ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ  
ŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ƛǎ  
{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ мсΦ 
  

To unsubscribe, update address or receive 
your newsletter by e-mail go to  

admin@salemumc-benton.com or call the 
church office at 316-2282. 

Office hours are  
Monday through Thursday 8:00 am to 4:00 

pm, Friday 8:30 am to 3:30 pm 
Closed for lunch (12 pm to 1 pm). 

 

Wednesday Night Alive  

Starts Back up again!  

September 4th  

Spirit Supper 5:45 pm  

 Childrenõs Adventure  

Club 6:30 pm  

Youth 6:30 pm  

Cokesbury Singing 6:45 pm  

Life and Teachings of  

Jesus Christ 7:00 pm  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fill a Pew Sunday 

September 15th 

8:45 am and 11:00 am 

Invite a friend to attend! 


